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I live less than a mile from Hall Blvd and use it daily to drive / bike / walk.  This road is 

in various states of repair and is abysmally difficult to travel on be it walk / bike / drive 

due to lack of maintenance, lack of bike lanes, and lack of sidewalks.  This is an 

important road for the City of Tigard because it cuts across the city connecting 

Beaverton to Cook Park.  By transferring this road to the city of Tigard, it will allow 

ODOT to take care of other roads within the state and allow Tigard to control how this 

road best fits within the city.  Transferring Hall Blvd to Tigard will be a livability / 

economic benefit to all the users of Hall Blvd. 


